
 

LABOR INFORMATION BULLETIN NO. 2025-03 
 

  
DATE:       June 13, 2025 
 
TO:  CONTRACTORS WORKING UNDER THE JURISDICTION OF   
  THE POWER AGREEMENT BETWEEN NORTHWEST LINE   
  CONSTRUCTORS CHAPTER, N.E.C.A. AND LOCALS 
  77, 125, 483 AND 659, I.B.E.W. 
 
FROM: NORTHWEST LINE CONSTRUCTORS CHAPTER, N.E.C.A. 
 
RE: Local 659 Office Closure / 7/1/2025 Union Dues Changes 
 
ATTN:   Payroll / Management 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
This Labor Information Bulletin is to serve as a notice/reminder that: 
 
The Local 659 Union Hall will be closing at 2:00 pm on Friday, June 20th to allow staff travel 
time to attend LU 659’s Annual Picnic. 
 
If a contractor needs to make a call-out for a show-up on Monday, June 23rd, please contact 
the Hall or send email (dispatch@ibew659.org) no later than 8:30 am on Thursday, June 19th.  
This will give the dispatcher time to begin making call-outs that day, and if needed, continue on 
Friday depending on workload. 
 
Contractors can reach dispatch at 541-664-0800 or 541-227-8330. 
 
 
Effective July 1, 2025 the monthly Basic Dues rates for all four Locals are increasing as 
follows: 

 
Local Union 125 = $49.00   Local Union 77 = $48.80 
Local Union 483 = $48.00   Local Union 659 = $48.50 
 
The Working Dues assessments for all four Locals are staying the same for now. Current 
rates are: 
 
Local Union 125 = 1.22%   Local Union 77 = 1.25% 
Local Union 483 = 1.25%   Local Union 659 = 1.75% 

 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact this office at 503-255-4824. 
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